
Colts Neck First Aid Squad
Monthly Business Meeting

1/10, 2023

Call to order:
The meeting was called to order at 7:30pm by President Dan Petrillo.

Flag Salute/Invocation:
The pledge of allegiance was recited, followed by a moment of silence at 
7:31pm.

All Nominees were sworn in except for John Kopko, Mario Santoro, and 
Joseph Santoro.

Proposal/Election of New Members:

No new members.

Reading of the Minutes:
The minutes for the December 2022 meeting were read and accepted as 
corrected. There was a motion to approve the minutes by Vicki 2nd by Dan 
carried by an all-in favor motion. 

Report of the Treasurer:
The treasurer’s report was read. The ending book balance as of Dec, 2022 
was $60,913.11.  Please see treasurer’s report for details. There was a 
motion to approve the treasurer’s report by Alex, 2nd by Jim carried by an 
all-in favor motion. 

Correspondence:
Correspondence was read. Ashley Eisenberg, Ariana Raynor, and Dominic 
Lerardi have handed in their resignations. 
Officer’s Report:
There were 69 calls in December.
Chuck Fredda 38
Craig Sherman 26
Joseph Santoro 24
Mario Santoro 22
Vicki Sherman 19
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1) Middletown cannot handle all of their own calls. A discussion was held 
concerning our options.

2) If your Blue light permit has expired, please get them renewed. 

3) Martha and Greg were sworn in at the town meeting, and the Squad was 
recognized for giving up our building. Sue Fitzpatrick also thanked us, as 
well as some town residents. 

4) We got the quote for the new Getac laptop computers. Price would be 
$15,000 for all four.

5)We did CPR on Rt 18. Our Lucas batteries were dying and need to be 
replaced. They should be replaced every 4 years. 

Chief Engineer’s Report:
● Chief Engineer read the Rig Duty assignments for the month.  They 

were:
8460- Matt

8461- No One

8462- Steven

8464- Joseph/Mario

61 is being taken in to troubleshoot the issues with it. The air leak on 64 
air horns has been taken care of. All fire extinguishers have been re-
certified for the year.

Training Officer’s Report:
January - no drill, MedicED classes available for CEU’s.
February 28, 2023- Diabetes
March 28, 2023- Infectious Diseases/BBP
April 25, 2023- Fundamentals of Triage
May 23, 2023– Fundamentals of Assessment
June 27, 2023- Abdominal Pain
July 25, 2023– Pediatric Respiratory Emergencies or Pediatric Assessment 
and Fundamentals of Care 
August 22, 2023– Medical Ethics in EMS
September 26, 2023– Oncological Emergencies
October 24, 2023-Resuscitation Update
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November 28, 2023-Stroke 

To be scheduled:
Emt Refresher- March/April
CEVO -June/July
Extrication-TBD

Cadet Advisor’s Report:
Made posters at the last Cadet Hangout. Kathleen will be joining the Adult 
Squad.

Trustee’s Report:
Nothing

Township Liaison Report:
Nothing 

Reports of the Standing Committees:

Membership:
Nothing 

Fund Drive/Ways & Means:
There were $6526 in donations this past December. Total of $117,471.04 for
the year and 138.79% of our budget. 

Publicity:
None

Memorial/Sunshine:
Happy Birthday to Amanda Geisler

Blood Drive:
None

State & County First Aid Council:
Nothing

Dinner Committee:
Dinner is on February 11th at Huddy’s.
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Budget:
None

Rig:
None

LOSAP:
Deadline is the end of January.

Bylaws:
None

Website:
None

Fair Committee:
None

Nominating Committee:
None

Old Business:
Police will be in their new building by March/April. We will probably be 
back in ours by June/July. Police are leaving all of their furniture and the 
security system will stay. 

New Business: 
For Winter Standby we have a bay at Firehouse #2. 
A discussion was held on what would be needed to acquire the building 
from the town. There was also a discussion on the police taking our good 
parking spots.

Adjournment:
There was a motion for adjournment at 8:18pm by Vicki 2nd by Nick, carried
by an all-in favor motion.
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